
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
ON PROPOSED FY 2025 

COMMUNITY SERVICES BLOCK GRANT 
(CSBG) PLAN 

 

EightCAP, Inc. will accept public comments as required by the 
State of Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
(MDHHS) CSBG State Plan for FY 2025. Public comments will be 
accepted on the CSBG FY 2024 plan from July 2, 2024, through 
July 15, 2025. 

The plan summary is as follows: 

A total of $866,805 is planned to be utilized in Gratiot, Ionia, 
Isabella, and Montcalm counties for the general purpose of 
operating anti-poverty programs for individuals and families 
with no or low income. Examples of services include shelter 
assistance, utility assistance, family support, and community 
referrals for income growth opportunities and other community 
resources as well as other services that are allowable under 
CSBG. 

Persons or organizations wanting to comment on or review the 
full proposed plan should contact Sally Andreatta by July 15, 
2024, at (616) 225-5963 or by going to the main office at 5827 
Orleans Drive, Orleans, MI Monday-Friday between 8:00am and 
4:30pm. Materials are available in alternative formats by calling 
(616) 754-9315 (voice) or TTY: 711. These formats can be 
provided if notification is given a week in advance. EightCAP, 
Inc. is an equal opportunity employer/program. Facilities are 
barrier free.  


